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6th December 2019 

 
 
 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 

RE: Year 7 - 10 KYL Student Led Conference and Year 11 Student Led Conference 
 

On Wednesday 18th December we will be hosting our Student Led Conferences for Year 7 - 11 students. 
This is an opportunity for you and your child to meet with their Learning Advisor and in the case of Year 
11, their subject teacher. The meeting will focus on how your child has concluded the academic year 
and discuss their Semester 2 report.  The Learning Advisor or class teacher will provide feedback to 
assist students on how they can achieve their potential in 2020.  
 
The day will commence with first interviews taking place from 8:30am and the last interviews of the 
afternoon will be scheduled for 2.10pm. Time slots will run for twenty minutes to ensure that all families 
have access to their child’s Learning Advisor. However, in the case of Year 11, the interviews will run 
for 5 minutes only. 
 
The Semester 2 reports will be distributed to Year 10 students on Friday 13/12 and to the students in 
Years 7, 8 and 9 on Monday 16th December. Please note that the Final Year 11 report was issued on 
1/11. 
 
In order to meet with each of the teachers you will need to book individual time slots via your child’s 
SOBS portal using the following link:  
 
Year 11: https://sobs.com.au/pt3/parent.php?schoolid=906 (open today 6/12). 
 
Year 7 – 10: https://sobs.com.au/pt3/parent.php?schoolid=906 (open Monday 9/12 9am). 
 
Please click on the links below should you need assistance in arranging the booking times. 
https://sobs.com.au/docs/sobs-pt3-parents.pdf 
 
The interviews will be held in the following spaces: 
 
San Damiano Centre (with teachers whose surname is from A to K) 
Blessed Helene de Chappotin Centre (with teachers whose surname is from L to Z) 
 
Please contact your child’s Learning Advisor at the school should you have any questions. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
 
Ms. Lisa-Maree Browning 
Principal 


